



**NOTIFICATION TO ATTEND MEETING OF THE PROTOCOL COMMITTEE  
TO BE HELD BY REMOTE VIDEO CONFERENCE ON THURSDAY 3 JUNE 2021 AT 8.00 AM**

**AGENDA**

**THURSDAY 3 JUNE 2021**

**PAGE**

- |   |  |              |
|---|--|--------------|
| 1 | Minutes of the meeting held on 29th April 2021 and matters arising.  | <b>3 - 6</b> |
| 2 | Discussion with Chief Executive, Owen. P. Keegan   |              |
| 3 | Motion in the name of Cllr. Dermot Lacey:<br><br><i>"This Committee requests a report using some case studies on the implications for Councillors of the new Remuneration rates and expense allowances for Councillors."</i> |              |
| 4 | Managers' Report   |              |
|   | a) Councillor Support Services   | <b>7 - 8</b> |
|   | b) Upgrade of Wi-Fi Broadband in the Mansion House   |              |
| 5 | A.O.B.   |              |
| 6 | Proposed date of next meeting: 24th June 2021 or 29th July 2021  |              |

**Ruth Dowling**  
**Administrative Officer**  
**27<sup>th</sup> May 2021**